
FCAL software and analysis meeting, 14 July 2021, 

Meeting Minutes 

There were no presentations at today's meeting. We discussed a bit about the structure of 

Szymon's presentation at the EPS-HEP conference. Bohdan agreed to send him some graphs 

with backscattering results obtained with 2016 data (comparisons between experimental data and 

MC simulations). Also Alina will compare her latest results with Szymon's data. Wolfgang 

proposed to ask if the students at JINR Dubna have new results regarding the analysis of the 

experimental data in 2020. Itamar is considering to make an update to the MC simulation 

software and use it for the 2020 beam test.  

Cory has made progress on the calibration of APVs. His preliminary results will be presented 

next Wednesday.  

 

Next Wednesday, July 21, there will be a rehearsal meeting for Szymon before the EPS 

conference.  


